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To whom this may concern,

Thank you for sharing the challenge with me

I still stand by the concerns raised in my original objection which go beyond accessibility

 The request does not make use of an existing building  - which the National Planning 

Framework 4 (NPF4) requires

 I don’t believe this is diversification as it is not connected directly or indirectly to 

Morenish Farm and therefore not able to sell produce from the farm

 I believe that the proposal would have a detrimental impact on local businesses 

already in the area (both Farm shops and the shops in Killin which are already 

struggling/ closing down) 

I therefore believe the application to build a farm shop should be withdrawn and not 

approved. 

Further, I would request that the items  (such as the containers/old vehicles) that have been 

dumped in this beautiful area be removed.  It is outrageous that the site is being referred to 

as “Brownfield land” by the applicant, when its actually connected to land which has been 

designated as SSSIs and it is they who have directly abused the land. 

Yours sincerely 

Jillie Graham


